
 

2nd April 2019 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Bronze Qualifying Expedition 1st & 2nd June 

 

Following on from my letter dated 5th March, we have received very few completed route cards and maps 

for the June expedition. Training for this expedition was provided in January and February, so all students 

have the knowledge, tools and equipment to complete this task. We have also provided numerous lunch 

time meetings for this to take place.   

 

This is the second deadline we have provided to support those students who were unable to attend the 

original March date. We had hoped to receive all route cards and maps before Easter in order to process 

the paperwork packs for our volunteering supervisors, and meet the DofE expedition deadlines.  

 

We will be offering a date in September for students to complete their expedition should they not be 

available for the above date. This will be the only option available to them this academic year. We are 

working with a very tight timeframe and we urge parents to keep an eye on the school calendar for DofE 

dates as these are published 6 – 12 months ahead of time. 

 

• Parents’ consent form OA4 – copy provided.  

• Payment £15 

• Completed route cards – typed and printed out 

• Completed Maps – route clearly marked 

• All participating students to attend kit collection on Thursday 16th May at 12.30. 

 

If your daughter wishes to continue with her Bronze DofE Award, we strongly encourage her and her 

peers to complete the necessary paperwork and return this to me by Friday 5th April. 

 

Payments are to be made to ‘The Ladies’ College Duke of Edinburgh’s Award’ and can be handed to 

college reception together with the parents’ consent form (OA4). 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Miss L. Mitchinson (D of E Co-ordinator) 

The Ladies' College 

 

 

OA4 – Attached  

 

 


